
Fourth of July Holiday Weekend Events 

Bicentennial Pool Party Postponed to July 30 

Reminder: We have another free movie screening at SWAN Park on Friday, July 
1, and a free community fireworks display on Monday, July 4, at the Santa Fe 
Place Mall! 
 

The Bicentennial Pool Party has been postponed until July 30. 

City offices will be closed on Monday, July 4. See below for details.  

 

  

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001tCfuECVnELPlkZlbetaj7hb_NNQ27XbbIT3fUdCua0tzXReVdluukHUNtI1XztQbmfibErRdEbJDPAPRbEG7ghtc9IBVfbqeKGG7j-57HpyHbWayBYFTQ0WKgq0n4Q-Mh29UwULsmljOpMJJs7lp_hLIaZH2M9t_rZ_CCrNxXbmbAaUEF4XdmvVM8Bz3bJ08kFNac1MwSuRQEo1G3J5ZXcIr3pVNuQ8eSNKwFaEu34hnIJmsaYN2bw==&c=StShk4xCU9jBsiQ24S0bS25_9sSRqvMK71fSEdfo-NDHMvWpPPFLwg==&ch=x03BQ4KNB3LcTAFo07eWbv2qkxJhl2eVt8z015LB-Ua0yjmKLNAqsA==


City of Santa Fe Closures on Monday, July 4 

All City of Santa Fe virtual administrative offices, in-person offices, and recreational facilities 
will be closed on Monday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day.  
 

The following offices, facilities, and services will be closed: 
• All Senior Centers 
• All Recreation Centers 
• Santa Fe Trails and Santa Fe Ride 
• All Santa Fe Public Library branches 

• Return book drops will be open 

 
Trash and recycling pickup will continue as scheduled on Monday, July 4. Carts should 
be placed curbside no later than 7 a.m. for collection. 
 

Regular hours will resume at all City locations on Tuesday, July 5. 

 


